
Covid-19 Update   

 

 

Updated 6/30/20   

 

 

Dear Valued Customer,   

 

With the stay at home order being lifted in Wisconsin Lake-View Electronics will continue any 

safety measures that have been implemented to ensure the safety of our employees and our 

customers.  

 

 

The following are still available.  

1. FedEx and UPS   

2. Customer pickups (Call upon arrival)  

3. Freight Orders  

4. Value added services 

 

Lake-View Electronics will follow any government mandates or updates with new information 

about Coronavirus as it is released and will update you on any new changes.  

 

For any question please call us at 1-800-686-8439  

  

  

  

  


